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Dear Parents/Guardians

Our District is having an Emergency Release Drill on May 4th and our school’s drill is at 2:30 pm.  We are practicing this drill in the event of an earthquake that could occur during the school day.   We are asking that a parent (or authorized designate) pick up their child.  This drill will involve students, staff and parents.

Once we evacuate the school we will head across the street to the oval field.  We will send out an emergency announcement via Twitter.  We are asking parents (or their designate) will come to the school as quickly as possible at that time.  We want to practice a safe and orderly release.   Students will be grouped alphabetically by their last name, with visible neon pink signs indicating alpha locations on the oval field.  Please note that the drill ends at 3:05 pm, which is at the end of the school day.  Any students not picked up will be dismissed from the oval at 3:30 pm.

PARKING:

Please consider parking along King Albert or Poirier, or side streets close to the school.  We anticipate that traffic volume will be very high directly in front of the school and oval.

 In the event of a real disaster, it's unlikely that email or phone access will be possible.  Twitter may be the quickest way to broadcast updates. We encourage you to  sign up for Twitter and follow our school account at  http://www.twitter.com/@Centennial43
CONTACT INFORMATION

This is an important reminder to keep your emergency contact information up to date.  It's also a good reminder to keep your voice mail activated and ready to receive messages.   

So what can you do to prepare?

Make sure the school has your updated contact information.  Parents should have verified this information a few months ago.  Please let us know of any changes.

If you cannot come to the school between 2:30 and 3:05 pm on May 4th, please communicate this with your designated emergency contact.  This is a good time to review the process with extended family members and close friends who you may be counting on to help you in an emergency situation.  

· Please ensure that your son or daughter knows who the designated emergency contact(s) are so 

               he/she can anticipate who to look for when being picked up in an emergency.

· Sign up for our school Twitter account, if you haven't done so.  Remember, it is likely that our first broadcast of an emergency will be through Twitter, not email or phone.

· Review your child’s medical needs, if any.  Does the school have the proper medication for your child in the event of an emergency and she/he cannot be picked up right away?

· Do you know the names of your daughter’s or son’s teachers you daughter or son has?  (Taking a picture of the recent report card with your cell phone can be of assistance with that)
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